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CENTER PARCS GROUP - RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 
  
Paul Inglett, Finance Director of the Center Parcs Group, has tendered his resignation and decided to 
take a career break to spend more time with his family after 7 years with the Group.  
  
Paul is likely to be with the Group for the next 6 months to ensure an orderly handover to his 
successor. The process to recruit his successor is underway and the Group will make an 
announcement regarding this in the near future. 
  
Commenting on Mr Inglett’s resignation, Martin Dalby (CEO of the Center Parcs Group) said: 
  
“After 7 years at Center Parcs, Paul has decided to take a career break to spend more time with his 
family.  As Finance Director, Paul has overseen a period of strong financial results and played a major 
role in delivering some very complex projects such as the refinancing of our entire business, securing 
the necessary funding for Woburn Forest and, most recently, the sale of the business by Blackstone 
to Brookfield.   Paul has made a massive contribution to the Center Parcs business and we wish him 
well for the future.” 
  
FURTHER INFORMATION   
  
Any enquiries in relation to this announcement should be directed to:   
Raj Singh-Dehal  
HR & Commercial Services Director 
00 44 1623 821624 
 

 
 
Forward-looking statements  
This announcement contains statements that constitute forward-looking statements, beliefs or opinions, including statements 
relating to business, financial condition and results of operations of Center Parcs. These statements may be identified by words 
such as “expectation”, “belief”, “estimate”, “plan”, “target”, or “forecast” and similar expressions or the negative thereof; or by 
the forward-looking nature of discussions of strategy, plans or intentions; or by their context. All statements regarding the future 
involve known and unknown risks and uncertainties and various factors could cause actual future results, performance or 
events to differ materially from those described or implied in these statements. Such forward-looking statements are based on 
numerous assumptions regarding Center Parcs’ present and future business strategies as well as the environment in which 
Center Parcs expects to operate in the future. Further, certain forward-looking statements are based upon assumptions of 
future events which may not prove to be accurate and Center Parcs does not accept any responsibility for the accuracy of the 
opinions expressed in this announcement or the underlying assumptions. Past performance is not an indication of future results 
and past performance should not be taken as a representation that trends or activities underlying past performance will 
continue in the future. The forward-looking statements in this document speak only as at the date of this announcement and 
Center Parcs and its affiliates expressly disclaim any obligation or undertaking to review or release any updates or revisions to 
these forward-looking statements to reflect any change in Center Parcs’ expectations with regard thereto or any change in 
events, conditions or circumstances on which any statement is based after the date of this announcement or to update or to 
keep current any other information contained in this document or to provide any additional information in relation to such 
forward-looking statements, unless required to do so by applicable law. 

 

 


